
 

SPC 7 July 2005 (2) 

 
 
ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL 
 

 

  
CORPORATE SERVICES 
 
 
EXTRACT OF MINUTE OF THE STRATEGIC POLICY COMMITTEE OF 11 AUGUST 
2005 
 

 

 
 12. STRATHCLYDE PENSION FUND - AUTHORITY REPRESENTATION 

 
  A review on the representation of member organisations within Strathclyde 

Pension Fund’s governance structures was underway and a proposed response 
to a Consultation Document that re-shapes representation within the Fund was 
before the Committee for consideration. 
 
Decision 
 
To agree the proposed response to the consultation document received from 
Glasgow City Council.  
 
(Ref: Report by Head of Strategic Finance dated 3 August 2005, submitted). 
 

 


